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This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this 2018/08 by online. You might not
require more mature to spend to go to the books introduction as capably as search for them. In some cases, you
likewise attain not discover the notice 2018/08 that you are looking for. It will certainly squander the time.
However below, afterward you visit this web page, it will be suitably no question easy to acquire as competently
as download lead 2018/08
It will not receive many time as we accustom before. You can complete it though pretense something else at home
and even in your workplace. hence easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we manage to pay for below
as skillfully as evaluation 2018/08 what you taking into consideration to read!

Database Systems for Advanced Applications Yunmook Nah
2020-09-21 The 4 volume set LNCS 12112-12114 constitutes
the papers of the 25th International Conference on
Database Systems for Advanced Applications which will be
held online in September 2020. The 119 full papers
presented together with 19 short papers plus 15 demo
papers and 4 industrial papers in this volume were
carefully reviewed and selected from a total of 487
submissions. The conference program presents the stateof-the-art R&D activities in database systems and their
applications. It provides a forum for technical
presentations and discussions among database
researchers, developers and users from academia,
business and industry.
A President's Daily Brief: Year 2 Micah Fisher-Kirshner
What was daily life under the Trump presidency really
like?
2018-08
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An accessible ebook with short, thematic entries showing
the corruption of the Trump presidency, A President’s
Daily Brief, Year 2: The Day-by-Day Lurch of Trump’s
Norm-Breaking Presidency is the second in Micah FisherKirshner’s series, representing the second year of
Trump’s time in power and the subversion that occurred.
More than a compiled list of significant events that
portray Trump as the most corrupt American president,
this digestible and scannable read of in-the-moment
posts pulled from news outlets and credible sources
provides an intimate look at how the administration went
about breaking the presidential norms on a daily basis.
Readers also will have access to citations to fact-check
claims.
This quick read on a Trump presidency that started off
with outrage and graduated to righteous indignation is a
must-have for those who enjoy history, politics, and
government or simply want to read about the most
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notorious presidency in history.
Unearthing the Real Process Behind the Event Data Gert
Janssenswillen 2021-04-07 This book is a revised version
of the PhD dissertation written by the author at Hasselt
University in Belgium. This dissertation introduces the
concept of process realism. Process realism is
approached from two perspectives in this dissertation.
First, quality dimensions and measures for process
discovery are analyzed on a large scale and compared
with each other on the basis of empirical experiments.
It is shown that there are important differences between
the different quality measures in terms of feasibility,
validity and sensitivity. Moreover, the role and meaning
of the generalization dimension is unclear. Second,
process realism is also tackled from a data point of
view. By developing a transparent and extensible toolset, a framework is offered to analyze process data from
different perspectives. From both perspectives,
recommendations are made for future research, and a call
is made to give the process realism mindset a central
place within process mining analyses. In 2020, the PhD
dissertation won the “BPM Dissertation Award”, granted
to outstanding PhD theses in the field of Business
Process Management.
Chinese (Taiwan) Yearbook of International Law and
Affairs, Volume 36, (2018) 2019-12-09 Volume 36 of the
Chinese (Taiwan) Yearbook of International Law and
Affairs publishes scholarly articles and essays on
international and transnational law, as well as compiles
official documents on the state practice of the Republic
of China (ROC) in 2018.
Python for Data Science For Dummies John Paul Mueller
2019-01-25 The fast and easy way to learn Python
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programming and statistics Python is a general-purpose
programming language created in the late 1980s—and named
after Monty Python—that's used by thousands of people to
do things from testing microchips at Intel, to powering
Instagram, to building video games with the PyGame
library. Python For Data Science For Dummies is written
for people who are new to data analysis, and discusses
the basics of Python data analysis programming and
statistics. The book also discusses Google Colab, which
makes it possible to write Python code in the cloud. Get
started with data science and Python Visualize
information Wrangle data Learn from data The book
provides the statistical background needed to get
started in data science programming, including
probability, random distributions, hypothesis testing,
confidence intervals, and building regression models for
prediction.
The Anthropocenic Turn GABRIELE DÜRBECK 2020-04-07 This
interdisciplinary volume discusses whether the
increasing salience of the Anthropocene concept in the
humanities and the social sciences constitutes an
"Anthropocenic turn." The Anthropocene discourse creates
novel conceptual configurations and enables scholars to
re-negotiate and re-contextualize long-established
paradigms, premises, theories and methodologies. These
innovative constellations stimulate fresh research in
many areas of thought and practice. The contributors to
this volume respond to the proposition of an
"Anthropocene turn" from the perspective of diverse
research fields, including history of science,
philosophy, environmental humanities and political
science as well as literary, art and media studies.
Altogether, the collection reveals to which extent the
Anthropocene concept challenges deep-seated assumptions
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across disciplines. It invites readers to explore the
wealth of scholarly perspectives on the Anthropocene as
well as unexpected inter- and transdisciplinary
connections.
Hands-On Cloud-Native Microservices with Jakarta EE
Luigi Fugaro 2019-01-31 Discover how cloud-native
microservice architecture helps you to build dynamically
scalable applications by using the most widely used and
adopted runtime environments Key FeaturesBuild robust
cloud-native applications using a variety of
toolsUnderstand how to configure both Amazon Web
Services (AWS) and Docker clouds for high
availabilityExplore common design patterns used in
building and deploying microservices architecture.Book
Description Businesses today are evolving rapidly, and
developers now face the challenge of building
applications that are resilient, flexible, and native to
the cloud. To achieve this, you'll need to be aware of
the environment, tools, and resources that you're coding
against. The book will begin by introducing you to
cloud-native architecture and simplifying the major
concepts. You'll learn to build microservices in Jakarta
EE using MicroProfile with Thorntail and Narayana LRA.
You'll then delve into cloud-native application x-rays,
understanding the MicroProfile specification and the
implementation/testing of microservices. As you progress
further, you'll focus on continuous integration and
continuous delivery, in addition to learning how to
dockerize your services. You'll also cover concepts and
techniques relating to security, monitoring, and
troubleshooting problems that might occur with
applications after you've written them. By the end of
this book, you will be equipped with the skills you need
to build highly resilient applications using cloud2018-08
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native microservice architecture. What you will
learnIntegrate reactive principles in MicroProfile
microservices architectureExplore the 12-factors-app
paradigm and its implicationsGet the best out of Java
versions 8 and 9 to implement a microservice based on
ThorntailUnderstand what OpenShift is and why it is so
important for an elastic architectureBuild a Linux
container image using Docker and scale the application
using KubernetesImplement various patterns such as,
Circuit Breaker and bulkheadsGet to grips with the
DevOps methodology using continuous integration (CI) and
continuous deployment (CD)Who this book is for This book
is for developers with basic knowledge of Java EE and
HTTP-based application principles who want to learn how
to build, test and scale Java EE microservices. No prior
experience of writing microservices in Java EE is
required.
Passive and Active Measurement Oliver Hohlfeld
Not-for-Profit Entities 2020 AICPA 2020-06-23 This Notfor-Profit Industry Development Audit Risk Alert shows
changes on the horizon as well as current business
environment issues and accounting and auditing
challenges such as: Cybersecurity and outsourcing
Implementation of FASB's revenue recognition standards
Changes to the auditor’s report Preparation for FASB’s
leases and other accounting standards updates Delivered
in an easily digestible format, this alert also covers
legislative and regulatory issues like the unrelated
business income tax and changes to IRS Form 990-T as
well as a discussion of the Department of Labor’s
overtime rule.
Environmental/Occupational Health/Safety Regulations
Collection in China 2018 www.1clicktong.com 2020-10-26
Environmental/Occupational Health/Safety Regulations
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Collection in China 2018
Donald Trump and the 2018 Midterm Battle for Central New
York Luke Perry 2019-03-19 Luke Perry’s inaugural Pivot
in the Palgrave Studies in US Elections series examines
the impact of Donald Trump on the 2018 midterm campaigns
in Central New York, particularly competitive campaigns
for NY-19, NY-22, and NY-24. Providing a contextual
foundation for these races—considering factors such as
incumbency advantage, history of party control of the
seat, registered party members, statewide electoral
norms, fundraising, and polling—Donald Trump and the
2018 Midterm Battle for Central New York then analyzes
the positions and rhetoric of these GOP reelection
campaigns, paying particular attention to the continuity
and variance in relation to Trump’s personal, populist,
and negative campaign style. When examined alongside the
results of the midterm election, the outcomes
illustrated how the president hurt more than helped
House GOP incumbents, revealed the quality of
candidates, proved how campaigns and grassroots
organizing matter, and demonstrated that moderate
Democrats were more successful than progressive ones.
理財周刊 第940期 2018/08/31 理財周刊 2018-08-29 聚焦外資動向 格羅方德淡出七奈米市場，
台積電一馬當先，半導體族群好不熱鬧，繼被動元件反彈之後，同樣跌深而法人持股比率仍高的矽晶圓是否接棒反彈？封面故事
觀察物超所值的跌深股，發現智慧機械與雙位數成長的電競概念股最有機會，另外，除了外資偏愛的... 更多精采內容 ◆
電競產業 成長爆發力強 ◆大陸長租公寓爆倉 租賃市場防患未然 ◆返校潮新品銷售 九月份科技股不寂寞 ◆無人商店新
零售時代崛起 政策法規配套制度緊追在後 ◆演藝圈小資女小Call 教你不靠風險性投資也能小房換大屋
IoT for Sustainable Smart Cities and Society Joel J. P.
C. Rodrigues
Pro Spring Boot 2 Felipe Gutierrez 2018-12-12 Quickly
and productively develop complex Spring applications and
microservices out of the box, with minimal concern over
things like configurations. This revised book will show
you how to fully leverage the Spring Boot 2 technology
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and how to apply it to create enterprise ready
applications that just work. It will also cover what's
been added to the new Spring Boot 2 release, including
Spring Framework 5 features like WebFlux, Security,
Actuator and the new way to expose Metrics through
Micrometer framework, and more. This book is your
authoritative hands-on practical guide for increasing
your enterprise Java and cloud application productivity
while decreasing development time. It's a no nonsense
guide with case studies of increasing complexity
throughout the book. The author, a senior solutions
architect and Principal Technical instructor with
Pivotal, the company behind the Spring Framework, shares
his experience, insights and first-hand knowledge about
how Spring Boot technology works and best practices. Pro
Spring Boot 2 is an essential book for your Spring
learning and reference library. What You Will Learn
Configure and use Spring Boot Use non-functional
requirements with Spring Boot Actuator Carry out web
development with Spring Boot Persistence with JDBC, JPA
and NoSQL Databases Messaging with JMS, RabbitMQ and
WebSockets Test and deploy with Spring Boot A quick look
at the Spring Cloud projects Microservices and
deployment to the Cloud Extend Spring Boot by creating
your own Spring Boot Starter and @Enable feature Who
This Book Is For Experienced Spring and Java developers
seeking increased productivity gains and decreased
complexity and development time in their applications
and software services.
Proof of Collusion Seth Abramson 2018-11-13 For the
first time, the full, explosive record of the
unthinkable: how a US president compromised American
foreign policy in exchange for the promise of future
business and covert election assistance. Looking back at
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this moment in history, historians will ask if Americans
knew they were living through the first case of criminal
conspiracy between an American presidential candidate
turned commander in chief and a geopolitical enemy. The
answer might be: it was hard to see the whole picture.
The stories coming in from around the globe have often
seemed fantastical: clandestine meetings in foreign
capitals, secret recordings in a Moscow hotel, Kremlin
agents infiltrating the Trump inner circle... Seth
Abramson has tracked every one of these far-flung
reports and now, in Proof of Collusion, he finally gives
us a record of the unthinkable - a president
compromising American foreign policy in exchange for the
promise of future business and covert election
assistance. The attorney, professor and former criminal
investigator has used his exacting legal mind and
forensic acumen to compile, organise and analyse every
piece of the Trump-Russia story. His conclusion is
clear: the case for collusion is staring us in the face.
Drawing from American and European news outlets, he
takes readers through the Trump-Russia scandal
chronologically, putting the developments in context and
showing how they connect. His extraordinary march
through all the public evidence includes: * How Trump
worked for thirty years to expand his real estate empire
into Russia even as he was rescued from bankruptcy by
Putin’s oligarchs and Kremlin agents. * How Russian
intelligence gathered compromising material on him over
multiple trips. * How Trump recruited Russian allies and
business partners while running for president. * How he
surrounded himself with advisers who engaged in
clandestine negotiations with Russia. * How Trump aides
and family members held secret meetings with foreign
agents and lied about them. By pulling every last thread
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of this complicated story together, Abramson argues that
- even in the absence of a Congressional investigation
or a report from Special Counsel Mueller - the public
record already indicates a quid pro quo between Trump
and the Kremlin. The most extraordinary part of the case
for collusion is that so much of it unfolded in plain
sight.
A Trader's Guide to Financial Astrology Larry Pasavento
2015-01-06 Look to the stars for a whole new approach to
market cycle forecasting A Trader's Guide to Financial
Astrology is the definitive guide to trading market
cycles based on astrological data. Written by a highlyrespected technical analyst, this book makes the
connection between the movements of planets and the
volatility of the market. Readers can draw upon one
hundred years of historical data as they learn how to
spot correlations from the past, and refer to planetary
and lunar data for the next five years as they shape
their own strategy. The book covers the principles of
astrological forecasting as applied to the financial
markets, explaining what to watch for and how to
interpret planetary and lunar activity, plus expert
insight on everyday practical application. A study by
the Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta determined that the
U.S. stock markets tend to be negatively affected by
geomagnetic storms, and the Royal Bank of Scotland
demonstrated that a trading system based on the phases
of the moon would have outperformed the market. A
Trader's Guide to Financial Astrology shows traders how
to tap into the planetary forces that influence market
activity. Readers will: Learn how planetary and lunar
movements relate to the financial markets Draw upon 100
years of historic correlations and five years of
forecast data Forecast long-term and short-term activity
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based on planetary relationships and lunar movement
Enter the markets at key turning points, using price
patterns and other tools When integrated with technical
trading patterns, astrology can be an effective way of
shifting perspective and approaching the market
differently. For traders who have always wanted to know
what to do when Mercury is in retrograde or the moon is
new, A Trader's Guide to Financial Astrology provides
information and insight from a leading market educator.
Data Analysis for Business, Economics, and Policy Gábor
Békés 2021-05-06 A comprehensive textbook on data
analysis for business, applied economics and public
policy that uses case studies with real-world data.
Audit and Accounting Guide: Health Care Entities, 2018
AICPA 2018-11-28 Considered the industry's standard
resource, this guide helps accountants and financial
managers understand the complexities of the specialized
accounting and regulatory requirements of the health
care industry. Updated for 2018, this edition has been
prepared and reviewed by industry experts and provides
hands-on, practical guidance for those who work in and
with health care entities. A critical resource for
auditors, this edition includes new accounting standards
and relevant GASB and FASB updates (including those
related to private companies). Updates include: FASB ASU
No. 2014-09, Revenue from Contracts with Customers
(Topic 606) FASB ASU No. 2016-01, Financial Instruments
- Overall (Subtopic 825-10) Recognition and Measurement
of Financial Assets and Financial Liabilities FASB ASU
No. 2016-14, Not-for-Profit Entities (Topic 958):
Presentation of Financial Statements of Not-for-Profit
Entities SAS No. 133, Auditor Involvement With Exempt
Offering Documents GASB Statement No. 75, Accounting and
Financial Reporting for Postemployment Benefits Other
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Than Pensions (and Certain Issues Related to OPEB Plan
Reporting) GASB No. 83, Certain Asset Retirement
Obligations
Energy management systems - Requirements with guidance
for use ISO 2018
Tech Giants, Artificial Intelligence, and the Future of
Journalism (Open Access) Jason Paul Whittaker 2019-02-11
This book examines the impact of the "Big Five"
technology companies – Apple, Alphabet/Google, Amazon,
Facebook and Microsoft – on journalism and the media
industries. It looks at the current role of algorithms
and artificial intelligence in curating how we consume
media and their increasing influence on the production
of the news. Exploring the changes that the technology
industry and automation have made in the past decade to
the production, distribution and consumption of news
globally, the book considers what happens to journalism
once it is produced and enters the media ecosystems of
the internet tech giants – and the impact of social
media and AI on such things as fake news in the posttruth age. The audience for this book are students and
researchers working in the field of digital media, and
journalism studies or media studies more generally. It
will also be useful to those who are looking for
extended case studies of the role taken by tech giants
such as Facebook and Google in the fake news scandal, or
the role of Jeff Bezos in transforming The Washington
Post. The full title is available Open Access from the
following site: www.taylorfrancis.com.
6th International Symposium of Space Optical Instruments
and Applications H. Paul Urbach 2021-02-22 This
proceedings volume contains selected and expanded
contributions presented at the 6th International
Symposium of Space Optical Instruments and Applications,
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held in Delft, the Netherlands on Sep 24th–25th, 2019.
The meeting was organized by the Sino-Holland Space
Optical Instruments Joint Laboratory and supported by TU
Delft. The symposium focused on key innovations of
space-based optical instruments and applications, and
the newest developments in theory, technology and
applications in optics, in both China and Europe. It
thus provided a platform for exchanges on the latest
research and current and planned optical missions. The
major topics covered in these conference proceedings
are: space optical remote sensing system design;
advanced optical system design and manufacturing; remote
sensor calibration and measurement; remote sensing data
processing and information retrieval; and remote sensing
data applications.
Machine Learning for Business Doug Hudgeon 2019-12-24
Summary Imagine predicting which customers are thinking
about switching to a competitor or flagging potential
process failures before they happen Think about the
benefits of forecasting tedious business processes and
back-office tasks Envision quickly gauging customer
sentiment from social media content (even large volumes
of it). Consider the competitive advantage of making
decisions when you know the most likely future events
Machine learning can deliver these and other advantages
to your business, and it’s never been easier to get
started! Purchase of the print book includes a free
eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the technology Machine learning can
deliver huge benefits for everyday business tasks. With
some guidance, you can get those big wins yourself
without complex math or highly paid consultants! If you
can crunch numbers in Excel, you can use modern ML
services to efficiently direct marketing dollars,
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identify and keep your best customers, and optimize back
office processes. This book shows you how. About the
book Machine Learning for Business teaches businessoriented machine learning techniques you can do
yourself. Concentrating on practical topics like
customer retention, forecasting, and back office
processes, you’ll work through six projects that help
you form an ML-for-business mindset. To guarantee your
success, you’ll use the Amazon SageMaker ML service,
which makes it a snap to turn your questions into
results. What's inside Identifying tasks suited to
machine learning Automating back office processes Using
open source and cloud-based tools Relevant case studies
About the reader For technically inclined business
professionals or business application developers. About
the author Doug Hudgeon and Richard Nichol specialize in
maximizing the value of business data through AI and
machine learning for companies of any size. Table of
Contents: PART 1 MACHINE LEARNING FOR BUSINESS 1 ¦ How
machine learning applies to your business PART 2 SIX
SCENARIOS: MACHINE LEARNING FOR BUSINESS 2 ¦ Should you
send a purchase order to a technical approver? 3 ¦
Should you call a customer because they are at risk of
churning? 4 ¦ Should an incident be escalated to your
support team? 5 ¦ Should you question an invoice sent by
a supplier? 6 ¦ Forecasting your company’s monthly power
usage 7 ¦ Improving your company’s monthly power usage
forecast PART 3 MOVING MACHINE LEARNING INTO PRODUCTION
8 ¦ Serving predictions over the web 9 ¦ Case studies
理財周刊 第937期 2018/08/10 理財周刊 2018-08-08 牛市 台股站穩萬點早已破紀錄，現在美
股挑戰史上最長牛市，與美股連動性高的台股則卡在「萬一」的心理關卡，站穩萬一才有更上層樓的機會。封面故事從智慧製造
到邊緣運算，為讀者掌握科技大未來的最新趨勢，台廠供應鏈卡位成功者將首先受惠。 更多精采內容 ◆台大EMBA執行長
謝明慧 解析企業經營品牌及行銷的關鍵 ◆跌深成長股 可望否極泰來 ◆台廠智動化供應鏈蛻變 ◆預測成真 北市房產交
易量大爆發！ ◆善用資源 照護家人之路不孤單
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Transactions on Edutainment XVI Zhigeng Pan 2020-04-11
This journal subline serves as a forum for stimulating
and disseminating innovative research ideas, theories,
emerging technologies, empirical investigations, stateof-the-art methods, and tools in all different genres of
edutainment, such as game-based learning and serious
games, interactive storytelling, virtual learning
environments, VR-based education, and related fields. It
covers aspects from educational and game theories,
human-computer interaction, computer graphics,
artificial intelligence, and systems design. The 27
papers presented in this issue were organized in topical
sections named: e-learning and on-line apps; image and
graphics; VR/AR; CV and AI; and animation and
miscellaneous.
Gloom to Boom Andrea Bonime-Blanc 2019-10-16 Leaders –
whether in business, government or the nonprofit sector
– take risks but often without fully understanding risk
at a strategic level. Expanding upon the well-known
"ESG" risks, this book explains the key nonfinancial
(environmental, social, governance and technological or
ESGT) risks. For many leaders (including board members),
taking risk without knowledge or preparation can lead to
organizational crisis, scandal and value destruction.
For those who are prepared, resilience follows and so
does the ability to transform ESGT risk into opportunity
and value for stakeholders. In this book, global
governance, risk, ethics and cyber strategist, author
and board member, Andrea Bonime-Blanc, shows
practitioners at all levels how to effectively identify
and manage their top ESGT risks to avoid crises and
transform risk into sustainable long-term resilience and
value. Gloom to Boom is a book for everyone – from the
highest levels of leadership in an organization (the
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board, CEO and C-suite), to other senior leaders (the
chief risk officer, CFO, general counsel, head of CSR
and sustainability, CISO, CHRO), and midlevel leaders,
students and folks simply interested in current affairs
and the role and impact of strategic risk and
opportunity on their lives.
Scala Programming Projects Mikael Valot 2018-09-29
Discover unique features and powerful capabilities of
Scala Programming as you build projects in a wide range
of domains Key FeaturesDevelop a range of Scala projects
from web applications to big data analysisLeverage full
power of modern web programming using Play
FrameworkBuild real-time data pipelines in Scala with a
Bitcoin transaction analysis appBook Description Scala
is a type-safe JVM language that incorporates objectoriented and functional programming (OOP and FP)
aspects. This book gets you started with essentials of
software development by guiding you through various
aspects of Scala programming, helping you bridge the gap
between learning and implementing. You will learn about
the unique features of Scala through diverse
applications and experience simple yet powerful
approaches for software development. Scala Programming
Projects will help you build a number of applications,
beginning with simple projects, such as a financial
independence calculator, and advancing to other
projects, such as a shopping application and a Bitcoin
transaction analyzer. You will be able to use various
Scala features, such as its OOP and FP capabilities, and
learn how to write concise, reactive, and concurrent
applications in a type-safe manner. You will also learn
how to use top-notch libraries such as Akka and Play and
integrate Scala apps with Kafka, Spark, and Zeppelin,
along with deploying applications on a cloud platform.
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By the end of the book, you will not only know the ins
and outs of Scala, but you will also be able to apply it
to solve a variety of real-world problems What you will
learnBuild, test, and package code using Scala Build
ToolDecompose code into functions, classes, and packages
for maintainabilityImplement the functional programming
capabilities of ScalaDevelop a simple CRUD REST API
using the Play frameworkAccess a relational database
using SlickDevelop a dynamic web UI using Scala.jsSource
streaming data using Spark Streaming and write a Kafka
producerUse Spark and Zeppelin to analyze dataWho this
book is for If you are an amateur programmer who wishes
to learn how to use Scala, this book is for you.
Knowledge of Java will be beneficial, but not necessary,
to understand the concepts covered in this book.
理財周刊 第939期 2018/08/24 理財周刊 2018-08-22 貿易戰關鍵時刻 投資人對於一波波先後
創高拉回的電子股，已經充滿戒心，中美貿易大戰變數仍多，無力填息的外銷股，更增添市場的疑慮，相對於蟄伏良久的傳產、
內需股，下半年或許... 更多精采內容 ◆如何加速推動都市危險及老舊建築物重建？ ◆房價所得比 幾倍才合理 ◆三
大條件篩出百檔成長股 ◆看美國航空人員罷工之反思 ◆國家競爭力消退 衝擊台北雙子星C1、D1及京華城招標案
Iran’s Networks of Influence in the Middle East The
International Institute for Strategic Studies (IISS)
2020-03-31 Tehran’s ability to fight by, with and
through third parties in foreign jurisdictions has
become a valuable and effective sovereign capability
that gives Iran strategic advantage in the region.
Tehran has possessed a form of this capability since the
Islamic Revolution in 1979, but its potency and
significance have risen sharply in the past decade, to
the point where it has brought Iran more regional
influence and status than either its nuclear or
ballistic-missile programmes. The IISS Strategic Dossier
Iran’s Networks of Influence provides an understanding
of how Iran builds, operates and uses this capability.
Based on original field research, open-source
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information and interviews with a range of sources, the
dossier conducts an audit of Iran’s activities in the
principal regional theatres of Iraq, Lebanon, Syria and
Yemen, and its reach into Bahrain, Saudi Arabia and
Kuwait. It includes an examination of Tehran’s nurturing
of groups such as the Houthis in Yemen, the Badr
Organisation in Iraq, Hizbullah in Lebanon and Shia
militias in Syria, and details related to recruitment,
weapons supply, logistics and command-and-control
systems. Iran’s Networks of Influence is intended
through objective, fact-based analysis to inform both
policymakers and practitioners, and to stimulate debate
on the wider significance of Iran’s use of third-party
partners and the strategic depth they afford Tehran. The
dossier also examines the advantages that Iran possesses
through its recent experience of conflict, and its
ability to mobilise and deploy sympathetic Shia
communities across theatres. In a time of rising tension
in the region, the dossier looks at how Iran might
further develop the use of its partnership capability
and the risks and constraints it might face.
Large-Scale Disk Failure Prediction Cheng He 2020 This
book constitutes the thoroughly refereed postcompetition proceedings of the AI Ops Competition on
Large-Scale Disk Failure Prediction, conducted between
February 7th and May 15, 2020 on the Alibaba Cloud
Tianchi Platform. A dedicated workshop, featuring the
best performing teams of the competition, was held at
the 24th Pacific-Asia Conference on Knowledge Discovery
and Data Mining, PAKDD 2020, in Singapore, in April
2019. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the workshop was
hosted online. This book includes 13 selected
contributions: an introduction to dataset, selected
approaches of the competing teams and the competition
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summary, describing the competition task, practical
challenges, evaluation metrics, etc.
Automated Machine Learning for Business Kai R. Larsen
2021 What is machine learning? -- Automating machine
learning -- Specify business problem -- Acquire subject
matter expertise -- Define prediction target -- Decide
on unit of analysis -- Success, risk, and continuation - Accessing and storing data -- Data integration -- Data
transformations -- Summarization -- Data reduction and
splitting -- Startup processes -- Feature understanding
and selection -- Build candidate models -- Understanding
the process -- Evaluate model performance -- Comparing
model pairs -- Interpret model -- Communicate model
insights -- Set up prediction system -- Document
modeling process for reproducibility -- Create model
monitoring and maintenance plan -- Seven types of target
leakage in machine learning and an exercise -- Timeaware modeling -- Time-series modeling.
CompTIA Linux+ Certification Guide Philip Inshanally
2018-09-26 Master the concepts and techniques that will
help you gain the LX0-103 and LX0-104 certifications on
your first attempt Key FeaturesGet a clear understanding
of how to achieve the Linux+ certificationExplore system
architecture, shell scripts, data management, and Linux
securityWork through practice and mock tests to pass
both LX0-103 and LX0-104 examsBook Description Linux+
certification demonstrates technical competency and
provides a broad awareness of Linux operating systems.
Professionals who have achieved the Linux+ certification
exhibit all-important knowledge of installation,
operation, administration, and troubleshooting services.
The CompTIA Linux+ Certification Guide is an overview of
the certification that gives you insights into the
system architecture. You’ll understand how to install
2018-08

and uninstall Linux distributions, followed by working
with various package managers. Once you’ve grasped all
this, you’ll move on to manipulating files and processes
at command-line interface (CLI) and creating,
monitoring, killing, restarting, and modifying
processes. As you progress, you’ll be equipped to work
with display managers and learn how to create, modify,
and remove user accounts and groups, as well as
understand how to automate tasks. The last set of
chapters helps you configure dates and set up local and
remote system logging. In addition to this, you’ll
explore different internet protocols, along with
discovering network configuration, security
administration, Shell scripting, and SQL management. By
the end of this book, you’ll not only have got to grips
with all the modules using practice questions and mock
exams, but you’ll also be well prepared to pass the
LX0-103 and LX0-104 certification exams. What you will
learnUnderstand the Linux system architecture Install,
upgrade, and manage Linux system packagesConfigure
devices and maintain the Linux filesystemManage the
Shell environment, write scripts, and manage dataSet
user interfaces and desktops in the Linux operating
systemAutomate system admin tasks and manage essential
system servicesManage SQL server on Linux and log
locally and remotely with rsyslogdAdminister network and
local securityWho this book is for The CompTIA Linux+
Certification Guide is for you if you want to gain the
CompTIA Linux+ certificate. This guide is also for
system administrators and rookie Linux professionals
interested in enhancing their Linux and Shell scripting
skills. No prior knowledge of Linux is needed, although
some understanding of Shell scripting would be helpful.
能力雜誌2018/08月號750期 中國生產力中心編輯部 2018-08-05 【AI儀表板有效降低決策失誤】
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英國智庫研究發現，未來5年AI全面滲透各行各業，將可為企業提高30％∼40％的生產力。AI導入企業應用，似乎比想
像中進步得快，不只IBM、SAS等國際企業投入，台灣的學界、新創的成效也不遑多讓，AI或許還不能幫我們完美決策，
但絕對可以替企業指引出那條道路。
ECEL 2018 17th European Conference on e-Learning
2018-11-01 The European Conference on e-Learning was
established 17 years ago. It has been held in France,
Portugal, England, The Netherlands, Greece and Denmark
to mention only a few of the countries who have hosted
it. ECEL is generally attended by participants from more
than 40 countries and attracts an interesting
combination of academic scholars, practitioners and
individuals who are engaged in various aspects of eLearning. Among other journals, the Electronic Journal
of e-Learning publishes a special edition of the best
papers presented at this conference.
EIB Working Papers 2018/08 - Debt overhang and
investment efficiency European Investment Bank
2019-04-29 Using a pan-European data set of 8.5 million
firms, this paper finds that firms with high debt
overhang invest relatively more than otherwise similar
firms if they are operating in sectors facing good
global growth opportunities. At the same time, the
positive impact of a marginal increase in debt on
investment efficiency disappears if firm debt is already
excessive, if it is dominated by short maturities, and
during systemic banking crises. The results are
consistent with theories of the disciplining role of
debt, as well as with models highlighting the negative
link between agency problems at firms and banks and
investment efficiency.
Rethinking Strategic Management Thomas Wunder 2019-09-06
This book offers innovative ideas and frameworks for
sustainable strategizing to advance business by scalingup its positive impact, which is so urgently needed at
2018-08

this time in the 21st century. It shows practitioners
how to effectively deal with socio-ecological systems’
disruptions to their operating environments and play an
active role in transforming markets toward a sustainable
future. In short, the book demonstrates how to make
business sense of sustainability, highlighting new
approaches and examples that translate sustainability
into strategy and action. The ultimate goal is to
provide a path toward a thriving future for both
business and society. This book was written for strategy
practitioners and decision makers who want to understand
why sustainable strategizing is important in today’s
business world and are seeking actionable business
knowledge they can apply in their companies. It was also
written for students of management and can be used as a
supplemental text to support traditional graduate and
undergraduate management courses.
理財周刊 第938期 2018/08/17 理財周刊 2018-08-16 穿越土耳其風暴 檢視這回土耳其危機，
法人並不是殺盤元凶，融資一天大減逾40億，顯示內資持股信心脆弱，如果下半年政策不能端出內需建設促進經濟的牛肉，隨
著貿易大戰或外債偏高問題國家的國際利空，台股好不容易營造的萬點常態榮景，很可能如2015年一般不保。 更多精采內
容 ◆從Airbnb條款觀察台灣房市與飯店隱憂 ◆台廠電動車供應鏈可望受惠 ◆人氣手遊發威 ◆一成自備款？ 現階
段真正影響年輕人購屋的問題在哪裡？ ◆借鏡韓國商圈市場操作：解救崩壞的商圈
Censored 2020 Andy Lee Roth 2019-10-08 In the midst of
Trump's attacks on the media, comes this look at the
rigorous, independent reporting of the year's most
underreported news stories. While the country's
president displays a brazen disregard for the First
Amendment and routinely demonizes the press as "the
enemy of the people," Censored 2020 looks beyond Donald
Trump's dizzying contempt for the truth to clarify the
corporate media's complicity in misinforming the
American public--while also providing a clear vision of
a better future, based on rigorous, trustworthy
independent reporting that presents a fuller picture of
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truth. With a discerning eye, Censored 2020 focuses the
public's attention on the most important but
underreported news stories of 2018-2019. These stories
expose the corporate news media's systemic blind spots
while highlighting the crucial role played by
independent journalists in providing the kind of news
necessary for informed, engaged citizens. The book also
examines this year's lowlights in "junk food news" and
"news abuse"--further revealing how corporate news often
functions as propaganda--as well as highlights of
exemplary organizations that champion "Media Democracy
in Action." Additional chapters address the importance
of constructive journalism, the untold story of Kashmir,
news coverage of LGBTQ issues in the Trump era, "fake
news" as a Trojan horse for censorship, and online memes
as a form of political communication.
Psychologically Sound Sheldon Roth M.D. 2020-03-17 The
media and his political foes frequently attack Donald
Trump with claims that he is mentally unfit for the
presidency. Increasingly, his critics label him
"unstable," "crazy," or "insane." But these armchair
diagnoses have more to do with a dislike of his policies
than any real clinical analysis. In Psychologically
Sound, Sheldon Roth, M.D. draws on decades of
psychiatric and academic experience to reveal President
Trump in a holistic manner—an understandable, stable,
even likeable person. What emerges is a complex portrait
of a man who has been effective and successful in
business and politics, but who also has regrets about
failings in his personal life. Drawing on little-known
aspects of Trump’s background, such as his love for the
film Citizen Kane as well as or his decades-long
friendship with positive-thinking advocate the Reverend
Norman Vincent Peale, Dr. Roth paints a portrait of a
2018-08

man who is remarkably complicated, often brilliant,
comfortingly human, and most importantly, of completely
sound mind.
Stream Processing with Apache Spark Gerard Maas
2019-06-05 Before you can build analytics tools to gain
quick insights, you first need to know how to process
data in real time. With this practical guide, developers
familiar with Apache Spark will learn how to put this
in-memory framework to use for streaming data. You’ll
discover how Spark enables you to write streaming jobs
in almost the same way you write batch jobs. Authors
Gerard Maas and François Garillot help you explore the
theoretical underpinnings of Apache Spark. This
comprehensive guide features two sections that compare
and contrast the streaming APIs Spark now supports: the
original Spark Streaming library and the newer
Structured Streaming API. Learn fundamental stream
processing concepts and examine different streaming
architectures Explore Structured Streaming through
practical examples; learn different aspects of stream
processing in detail Create and operate streaming jobs
and applications with Spark Streaming; integrate Spark
Streaming with other Spark APIs Learn advanced Spark
Streaming techniques, including approximation algorithms
and machine learning algorithms Compare Apache Spark to
other stream processing projects, including Apache
Storm, Apache Flink, and Apache Kafka Streams
A President's Daily Brief: Years 1-4 Micah FisherKirshner
What was daily life under the Trump presidency really
like?
An accessible ebook with short, thematic entries showing
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the corruption of the entire Trump presidency, A
President’s Daily Brief, Year 1-4: The Day-by-Day Lurch
of Trump’s Norm-Breaking Presidency is the full volume
of Micah Fisher-Kirshner’s series, representing the four
years of Trump’s time in power and the subversion that
occurred. More than a compiled list of significant
events that portray Trump as the most corrupt American
president, this digestible and scannable read of in-themoment posts pulled from news outlets and credible
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sources provides an intimate look at how the
administration went about breaking the presidential
norms on a daily basis. Readers also will have access to
citations to fact-check claims.
This quick read on a Trump presidency that started off
with outrage and graduated to righteous indignation is a
must-have for those who enjoy history, politics, and
government or simply want to read about the most
notorious presidency in history.
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